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DEPARTMENTS 

IN MY OPINION 

Time Flies 

It seems just weeks ago, that I began working on my first issue as editor of the 
Journal of Nuclear Medicine Technology. That was three years ago! With the help of many 
of you, the Journal continues to grow and change. I am looking forward to the next three 
years as I begin my second term. I will continue to call upon you for your help and 
constructive criticism. 

Changes in the appearance and to some extent the content of the Journal have 
occurred during the past three years. The most exciting change to me is that our 
international colleagues have begun submitting articles for publication in the Journal. Papers 
from Great Britain, the Netherlands, Kuwait, Japan, and Australia have been published. In 
the September issue, President Mickey Williams expressed a hope for a lasting international 
coalition of nuclear medicine technologists through which all can benefit from the sharing of 
expertise, skills, and knowledge. 

To that end, the editorial staff will include items of international interest in the 
Technologist News section and will continue to encourage submission of scientific articles 
from other countries. I have also begun communication with the Japanese Journal of 
Nuclear Medicine Technology to establish a mechanism whereby the two journals may 
exchange articles or abstracts of articles. The editorial staff feels that the Journal is an 
appropriate forum to foster international relationships and will continue to encourage such 
relationships in the corning years. 

The production of the Journal requires the work of many people. Of utmost 
importance are the reviewers who donate their time for the peer review process. Without 
their efforts, it would be impossible to produce the quality journal you have come to expect. 
The individuals listed below have served as reviewers for the Journal of Nuclear Medicine 
Technology during 1991. On behalf of the Journal staff and the membership of the 
Technologist Section, I thank them for their contribution. 
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